School District of Marathon City

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Convention

DATE: January 16-19, 2024 State School Board Convention

NOTICE OF POSSIBILITY OF A QUORUM OF THE BOARD

It is expected that a quorum of the School Board members of the Marathon City School
District will be attending the State School Board Convention on January 16, 17, 18, and
19, 2024, in Milwaukee, W1,

No school board business will be discussed or acted upon.

Richard Parks
District Administrator



